Arnold’s 4th O0f July Parade

Arnold’s 4th 0f July Parade started off with the Firecracker
Mile with many of the Participants being students of Hazel
Fischer Elementary School. CARS members Mark N6ARP and Mike
KB6USJ helped with accurate timing and course information via
radio to the officials at the race table. For our good work we
were presented with these nifty T-shirts, come join us next
year and you can get yours too!
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